
17 June 2020

To whom it may concern,

This letter certifies that the manuscript by Song et al entitled

Localized amyloidosis in the head and neck region affecting lacrimal sac: a case
managed by endoscopic surgery

has been edited by a native-English-speaking scientific editor. The edited text is shown
in the following pages of this document.

Yours sincerely,

Aaron Stallard

Managing Editor
Stallard Scientific Editing
3 Richmond Avenue
Nelson 7010
NEW ZEALAND

www.stallardediting.com
office@stallardediting.com

Tel: +64 3 5469255


